
Dear Council, 
I lived on the Northern beaches for 20 years and worked in libraries. Whilst working in the 
historical services and with architectural materials, I was always saddened at the number of 
local houses of historic significance that were demolished. This is another in a long line of 
houses we should keep. If we don’t renovate these buildings we will never have any history! 
How can you put a price on that? I am saddened that the building has been allowed to 
deteriorate to such an extent. This should not mean the developer gets away with demolishing 
the building. They are making a lot of money from the development. The least that they can do 
is retain this small but significant piece of history for our future generations.

Regards,
Helen Perry
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